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HOSA BOARD MEETING
MINUTES 6-1-2014
           Attendance:
Greg Lutz, Bill Morris, Randy Eidemiller, Keith Stewart, Vernon Anthony, John Wilson, Kathleen Rolinatis, and Kim Gajda.
Visitors: Joe Divida, Randy Babb 
Meeting called to order by Greg Lutz at 7:30  p.m.   
John Wilson made a motion to approve the 05-04-2014 minutes. Randy Eidemiller seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
Treasurer’s Report:  Kathleen Rolinatis presented the budget Year-to-Date. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Bill Morris. Keith Stewart made a second. Motion carried.  
New Business

- Ohio Health signed their contract with HOSA.

Program Business
Director of HFC: Randy Eidemiller reported we have one more week to go with try-outs. Much more to report at the next Board meeting. Joe Divida reported try-out costs are under budget. Mr. Eidemiller further mentioned that we now have a web page called www.hfcquestions.hosa.org that allows parents and players make anonymous inquiries. There will also be an anonymous survey later this year to gauge success/issues with the FC program.      
Referees: Greg Lutz reported that we had some issues covering games (three referees per game). Randy Babb and Keith Stewart discussed referee availability and use of online tools for scheduling.   
Public Relations (CRPRC)/Marketing: No report
Director of Recreational Program: John Wilson reported that the season was very successful. Mr. Wilson also reported that there were a few incidents with regard to parental behavior. Mr. Wilson will work to further reinforce the consequences of inappropriate parental behavior. Mr. Wilson reported also we had a successful all-star game.  
Jr. Academy: Randy Eidemiller reported season is concluded and went well. Mr. Eidemiller also held a meeting with he and Bill Ho to encourage their moving to U8.  
Director of MSSA/HSSA: Greg Lutz reported season went well.      
Director of TOPSoccer: Vern Anthony reported season is concluded and went very well. Camp scheduled for July. 
Fields-City of Hilliard: Bill Morris reported that field conditions are good. Greg Lutz discussed continuing problems with HOSA’s use of the Spindler fields. 
Fields-City of Columbus: No report.
Director of Camps: Randy Babb reported that we have 73 children signed up for the Challenger Camp. Camp will be held July 21-25. Coaches’ training will be that week on July 23 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at the soccer complex. Coaches should come dressed to participate including bringing a soccer ball with them. Mr. Babb also suggested that we have a need for housing for Challenger coaches if anyone should wish to volunteer.   
Motion to adjourn made at 8:16 pm by Keith Stewart. Seconded by Kathleen Rolinatis.                   .  Motion passed.
Amendment made July 13, 2014 by Keith Stewart: HFCquestions@hosasoccer.org  
The notes, as per above regarding Director of HFC stating “we now have a web page called www.hfcquestions.hosa.org” should read “we now have a web page called HFCquestions@hosasoccer.org  
